
Public Notice  
 
The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) is 
proposing an ordinance awarding a three (3) year contract with two (2) one-year renewal options 
for a maximum contract term of five (5) years to each of the following contractors: Brizo 
Construction, LLC, DRC Construction, LLC, Ducky Recovery, LLC, Galveston Piling Inc., James 
W. Turner Construction, PMG Construction Inc., RM Quality Construction, LLC and SLSCO, Ltd.  
 
The City will allocate up to $3,000,000.00 in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) to the 
Rehabilitation and Reconstruction Home Repair Program Master Contractor Agreement. 
 

Single Family Activities Funding Amount 

Community Development Block Grant Funds $3,000,000.00 

 
The public has fifteen (15) days to comment on the proposed item. The 15-day period extends 
from Saturday, August 30, 2025, through Sunday, September 14, 2025. Upon completion of the 
15-day public comment period, SPD will take this item to City Council. 
 
For additional information on these items, contact Estrella Colón at (832) 394-0079. Written 
comments can be submitted by email to Estrella.Colon@houstontx.gov.  
 
For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process please call (832) 394-6000 or 
email HCDDComplaintsAppeal@houstontx.gov. For more information about HCDD and its 
programs, please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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